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FoI request (Ref: 20181128-01) 
 
Thank you for your email dated 28 November 2018 requesting information under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). We set out below each of your requests in bold, 
with our response following.  
 
There was a case of  Katherine Jane Lumsdon and Others versus The Legal 
Services Board and Other Interested Parties. 
http://www.bailii.org/ew/cases/EWHC/Admin/2014/28.html 
Judgment given on the 20th January 2014 The Hearing Date: 28-29th November and  
2 December 2913 
Can You Provide [i] a copy of the Court Order and [ii] inform me the Costs paid to 
the Barristers. 
 
Response:  
 
[i] I confirm we hold this information. This information is exemption from disclosure under 
s32(1) FOIA because it is a court record created by the court and is held by the LSB only 
by virtue of the proceedings in question. This is an absolute exemption and there is 
therefore no requirement to consider the public interest.   
  
[ii] I confirm we hold this information.  However, the information is exempt from disclosure 
under s21 FOIA, because the information is accessible to you, as it is already in the public 
domain.  You can access this information on our website here: 
https://www.legalservicesboard.org.uk/can_we_help/lsb_policies_procedures/freedom_of_i
nformation/pdf/2015/20150629-01.pdf 
 
How many Judgments have been given under Section 2 (1) of the European 
Communities Act 1972 
 
Response: 
 
The information requested is not held by the LSB. 
 
5)  The Case number printed on the Transcript of the Judgment dated 20th January 
2014 Is this Correct Number or Wrong Number. 
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CO/12583/2013 
 
Response:  
 
Case number CO/12583/2013 is the number we hold for the proceedings in question, and 
is therefore correct from the LSB’s perspective.  
 
Finally, I note you have asked us to give the “Minister of the Crown responsible for the 
Legal Services Board should be given a copy of this Email”. 
 
Please note the Legal Services Board is a non-departmental public body which operates 
within the framework of the Legal Services Act 2007, at arm’s length from the government.  
The LSB is accountable to Parliament through its sponsoring Minister, the Secretary of 
State for Justice and the Lord Chancellor. We suggest you contact the Ministry of Justice 
(MoJ) directly with any concerns you may wish to raise with them: 
 

MoJ website: https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/ministry-of-justice 
Link to MoJ contact form: https://contact-moj.dsd.io/  

 
We trust this information is of assistance. 
 
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review / to submit a complaint (see LSB’s Freedom of information – Complaints 
procedure). 

If you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your complaint, you may refer the matter to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Please be aware that the Commissioner will be 
unlikely to make a decision until you have been through our internal complaints procedure 
first. You can write to the Commissioner at: 

FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution 
Information Commissioner’s Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire 
SK9 5AF 

The reference for your request, which should be quoted in all correspondence, is: 
20181128-01.  
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